
A meeting of The Board of Trustees was held October 30,1956 at 
Bro. Schmiel's home. 

Those that were present were Bros: Roberson, McPherson, Day, 
Griffith, Sc:Imiel, Ambrose, Dron. 

The meeting was opened with prayer by Bro. Roberson. 
Bro. Roberson made a report as to Revival Time. He said that he 

wrote to Springfield for a quarterly report on Highway's giving. Their 
report wa_:, that the average was 140 to 170 a month, or about ;450 a 
quarter. It is evident that the giving direct has a decided effect 
in the report by our Treasurer on the receipts for Missions. 

Bro. Schmiel made a report on the nursery. The partition has 
been completed and that the floor is to be laid and the nursery is to 
be painted. 

It was suggested that Sister Alexander be cottacted in reference 
to the locking of the doors in the basement because of being a fire 
hazard. This was turned over to the House Committee to make a survey 
of the situation. 

It was suggested that we ask the Missionary CounCil to make 
covers or the chairs in the ladies room. Bro. Roberson said that he 
would present this request to Mrs. Roberson, as she is head of the 
Council. 

It was moved and seconded that we pay for the material to be used 
by the Council in making the covering for the chairs. 

A report waL; made on the work of the renovating of the Church 
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building. The circle is to re replaced by cinder blocks and to be 
blended with the other stone work. Also that the cellar windows on 
the 19th Street side be blocked up. 

It was suggested that we have Bro. Paul Ortlin do and inside 
carpentry work that is need. . _ 

It was suggested that we ask the Contractor if he would remove the 
junk in have in the cellar at the time that he is carrying his Li.nk away. 

A complaint was received that the relay for the chimes on the organ 
were not working properly. This has since been corrected. The Organ 
Comay is to let us know what can be done in reference to the wiring that 
is around the organ. These wires should be enclosed in a casing. 

Bro. Roberson said that the Greek Brother had called and thanked us 
bat declined to accept our offer for the use of the Church Building for 
his meetings. 

It was [:oved and seconded that we make available to the Choir the 
sum of not more than ;$200 a year. 
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our discarded songbooks. It was therefore, moved and seconded that we 

give to them 100 books, also that we give Bro. Gaee144d some of the books 
flint WA have left for hin work- (:141,4ALIA4. 

C 
The meeting was closed with prayer. 

Allan H. Dron Secty. 


